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Star of the Week 
For including others when working and playing 

 
 

Lambton Hayley Barnard Ngaire 
Lumley Martha Bowes Jack 
Alnwick Joel Brancepeth Isaac 
Auckland Caleb Lindisfarne * Martha 
Aydon Ryan Warkworth Zack 

  Bamburgh Fin 

Reader of the Week 

 

Lambton George Barnard Thomas 

Lumley Seren Bowes Oscar 
Alnwick Seb Brancepeth Michael 
Auckland Imogen Lindisfarne Johnby 
Aydon Israelia Warkworth Grace 

  Bamburgh Rena 

Tidiest Classrooms! 

EYFS & KS1—Lambton & Lumley 
KS2—Warkworth 



Non Uniform Each Month 

Our first non-uniform Friday to raise funds for school will take place on 
Friday 27th November. Children really enjoyed wearing their own 
clothes this week for Children in Need. We suggest a donation of £1 per 
family, if you can.  

 

 

Children in Need 2020 

Thank you for your donations towards Children in Need. 
The children enjoyed learning about the importance of 
supporting this charity. We will share how much we 
raised on next week’s newsletter. 

Remembrance  

Our children enjoyed our remote Remembrance service      
assemblies this week. Miss Lawson kindly recorded herself 
playing the Last Post and we all paid our respects with a two minutes 
silence. 

PTA Update 

Our PTA met via Zoom this week and have come 
up with some wonderful ideas to support school, 
particularly with Christmas in mind. We do need 
a new Chair for our PTA. If you are interested in 
this role please contact Claire Murray-Kemp or 
Samantha Mitchell to discuss this. Any help and 
contribution that you can offer is much appreciated. 



Parent Teacher Meetings 

Thank you to those who have replied to school with your  
preferred times for a telephone call with your child’s class teacher. 
Please ensure that your text starts wit your child’s class name as the 
first word as this helps with the admin organisation. Thank you. 

PSHE/ Relationships Education Update 

You should have received a text link to our website which shares further 
information about PSHE (personal, social, health and economic) and   
Relationships Education. There is also a short survey for you to complete 
which enables you to share your views on this. Our proposed policy as 
well as curriculum overviews are on the subject page on our school  
website: http://www.nevillescross.durham.sch.uk/curriculum/curriculum
-content/curriculum-pshe/ 
Either Mrs Ferguson or Mrs Oxnard with be in touch with parents that 
have raised a query before or as part of the survey after the survey has 
closed on 27th November. 

Congratulations to Mrs Harrison!  

We’d like to share the wonderful news that Chester William Harrison 
was born on 28th October, weighing a very healthy 9lb 5oz!  
A huge congratulations to Mrs Harrison, Mr Harrison and big sister 
Eden! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your Diary 

Monday 23rd November   Individual photographs for all children 

Week beg. 23rd November   Parent/ teacher phone calls 

Friday 27th November   Non-uniform Friday 

Thursday 10th December   Santa fun run at school 

Further details of arrangements for Christmas will be shared next 
week! 
Thursday 17th December   Break up for Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th January   SCHOOL CLOSED TO ALL CHILDREN— 
        Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 5th January   Children in Reception to Year 6 return 

Wednesday 6th January  Nursery children return 


